
16th September, 2024 

To, 
The NAAC, 
Banglore, India 

Subject: About counting of Faculties in FDPs 

Respected Sir, 

Our faculty has undergone various FDPs during the assessment period and counting the 

FDP’s as only one would inappropriate. The FDPs were on different topics so counting them 

as only One FDP attended would be incorrect. All the FDPs are attended to by the staff for 

their betterment and help them with their development and knowledge. Our staff has attended 

multiple FDP’s and especially in the year 2021-22 and 2022-23. 

The counting of only one FDP is not logical  as the staff will always be the same and for the 

same staff multiple FDPs were conducted.  

Therefore, we request you relook and consider the FDP’s not as single events and conducted 

and calculate the % accordingly. The average of FDP’s then would surely change. 

Thanking You. 

Regards, 

I/C Principal 

Lilavati Lalji Dayal Night College of Commerce


